
Engagement 
opportunities for 
teachers, school 

leaders, staff, 
students, parents, 

and community

Board of Education 
expected to take 

action on items 
related to 2020-2021 

budget redesign

Additional 
opportunities for 

community to speak 
to Board about 2020-
2021 budget redesign

Phase 5
Feb. 1 – June 30

Superintendent 
presents  

recommendations 
related to the 

2020-2021 budget 
redesign to Board 

of Education

Minimum of 2
opportunities for 

community to 
speak to the Board 

about the 
superintendent’s 

recommendations 

Phase 4
Dec. 14 – Jan. 31

3 meetings with 
the Budget 

Advisory 
Committee

4 community 
meetings will be 
held throughout 

the district

Phase 3
Oct. 27 – Dec. 13

90
representatives 

from our core 
constituencies

will participate in
3 sets of 

workshops

Phase 2
Oct. 15 – Oct. 26 

1,496 
community 

members shared 
feedback at 24

meetings

5,700 Tulsans 
completed our 

Budget Redesign 
Survey

Phase I
Sept. 17 – Oct. 14

Ongoing engagement with school leaders, teachers, staff, community, and Board of Education

Shaping Our Future – Tulsa Public Schools Budget Redesign Community Engagement Overview

We believe that our 
community is essential

Phase I meetings and survey 
are open to all community 
members.

Phase 2 community 
workshops include 
representatives from our core 
constituencies: all principals, 
Tulsa Classroom Teachers 
Association Building 
Delegates, Board of 
Education, representatives 
from the American Federation 
of Teachers, the Budget 
Advisory Committee, 
Community Advisory Council, 
Superintendent’s Student 
Cabinet and Teacher Cabinet, 
and the Tulsa Council of PTAs.

Phase 3 meetings of the 
Budget Advisory Council 
include a diverse group of 39 
community and business 
leaders who will support Tulsa 
Public Schools by providing 
input and feedback on 
potential strategic 
investments and resource 
reallocations.    
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